
 
 
 
 
DATE:  October 11, 2022  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Megan Wiegelman, CMC, City Clerk 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: RESOLUTION APPOINTING AND/OR REAPPOINTING MEMBERS TO THE 

CITY’S YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION  
 

On September 27th, the City Council interviewed applicants who were interested in 
being appointed to fill vacancies on the City’s Youth Advisory Commission. At the 
Council meeting on October 11th, the Mayor will make the appointments with the 
approval of the City Council. 
 
Attached is a brief description of the requirements, the number of openings, and the 
names of each applicant seeking to be appointed. 
 
Staff recommends the City Council appoint members to fill the vacancies and adopt the 
attached resolution confirming the appointments. 
 
Attachments 
 


